
JUDICIAL MISCONDUCT
We have an update on the anti-Catholic resolution that was
passed by the San Francisco Board of Supervisors last year: we
filed a complaint of judicial misconduct against Judge Marilyn
Hall  Patel,  and  it  has  been  accepted  as  worthy  of
investigation.

Readers  of  Catalyst  will  recall  that  the  Catholic  League
objected when the resolution in question was adopted on March
21, 2006 condemning the Catholic Church for its teachings on
homosexuals and adoptions. The public officials branded the
Vatican a “foreign country” that had meddled in the affairs of
San  Francisco  simply  for  holding  a  contrary  belief!  The
Church’s  teachings  were  labeled  “hateful,”  “insulting  and
callous,” etc. The Thomas More Law Center, representing the
Catholic League, sued the board on First Amendment grounds.

Judge Patel ruled against us, but it was not her conclusion
that  led  us  to  file  a  complaint  of  judicial  misconduct.
Rather, it was her sneering response and her amazing statement
that “The Congregation for the Doctrine of the Faith provoked
the  debate,  indeed  may  have  invited  entanglement  by  its
[doctrinal] statement.”

We are pleased to report that on June 6 we received a letter
from the clerk’s office of the U.S. Court of Appeals for the
Ninth Circuit saying that a docket number has been assigned to
this  matter  and  that  a  copy  of  the  complaint  has  been
forwarded  to  judges  for  review.

In our estimation, Judge Patel is not fit to rule on issues
affecting the Catholic Church.

https://www.catholicleague.org/judicial-misconduct/

